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From: Suds <suds.mail@essex.gov.uk>
Sent: 18 August 2022 15:30
To: Planning Comments
Subject: RE:  Re-Consultation on Application Number 22/01217/REM, Land At Haverhill Business Park

Good Afternoon

Please refer to our letter dated 23 December 2015, which advises that in, order to avoid a confused approach, we
will defer to Suffolk County Council with regard to the SuDS information.

Regards

Alison

Alison Vaughan
Development & Flood Risk Officer
Climate Adaptation and Mitigation
Environment & Climate Action
Essex County Council

Essex County Council | C422‐ C428 County Hall | Chelmsford | CM1 1QH

‐‐‐‐‐Original Message‐‐‐‐‐
From: planning@braintree.gov.uk <planning@braintree.gov.uk>
Sent: 09 August 2022 10:16
To: Suds <suds.mail@essex.gov.uk>
Subject: Re‐Consultation on Application Number 22/01217/REM, Land At Haverhill Business Park

CAUTION: This is an external email.

Dear Consultee,
Further to our recent consultation, we are having to re‐consult for the below reasons and we would like to know if
you have any further views.

Reasons: Received Revised Plans

Timescales for response
If you wish to make any comments on this application, they should be submitted no later than 30th August 2022.
Please note that if you have not submitted comments by this date, the application may have already been
determined in which case your v iews will not be able to be taken into account.

Viewing the application
Simply log in to Consultee Access
(https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.braintree.gov.uk%2Fca&amp;data=05%
7C01%7C%7Cd7018aa531de4e115a5708da79e7cb74%7Ca8b4324f155c4215a0f17ed8cc9a992f%7C0%7C0%7C6379
56333838006019%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJX
VCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&amp;sdata=C%2BUXpo9XFMsr2pGNt3IAJH1ZQwQExXU%2Bnrqs6UxgLUo%3D
&amp;reserved=0) and you will see the application in your in‐tray. Click on the relevant application to retrieve the
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case. All of the plans and documents submitted with the application can be viewed by clicking on the documents
tab . We aim to have our planning documents online with the same working day however this might not always be
possible. Please therefore allow at least 24 hours for the documents to appear.

How to respond
If you wish to make any further comments please use the Submit Comment option via the Consultee Comment
button. Alternatively you can upload your own document but please save as a PDF before doing so.

Please be aware that your consultation response will be published on the Council s Public Access website and will
therefore be available for members of the public, the applicant, and/or the agent of the application to view. Please
therefore ensure that the response i s written for a public audience and where possible in plain English avoiding the
use of jargon.

If you have any queries in relation to this application, please contact the case officer directly before submitting your
consultation response.

Yours faithfully,

Planning Admin
For Development Manager

[Coronavirus: We must keep on protecting each other. Hands, Face,
Space.]<https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.braintree.gov.uk%2Fcoronavir
us&amp;data=05%7C01%7C%7Cd7018aa531de4e115a5708da79e7cb74%7Ca8b4324f155c4215a0f17ed8cc9a992f%
7C0%7C0%7C637956333838006019%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJB
TiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&amp;sdata=dWSy8TpPsBxf5U2cGICZJ%2BI5DEj1ykrGqAFasQ
wvNjU%3D&amp;reserved=0>

Think before you print!

This email and any attachments, replies and forwarded copies are in confidence and are strictly for the use of named
recipient(s) only. If you are not the intended named recipient, please contact the sender and delete the email from
your system and you are prohibited from distributing, copying, making use of or unlawful use of any information
without first gaining the express permission of the sender.

Internet email may be susceptible to data corruption, interception and unauthorised amendment for which
Braintree District Council will not accept any liability. We strongly advise you not to email any information that
would be likely to cause you distress if it were to be seen by others. If you have an enquiry of this nature please
provide a postal address to allow us to communicate with you in a more secure way.

Any opinions or views expressed are not necessarily those of Braintree District Council and do not form any kind of
contract.

All communications sent to or from the Council may be subject to recording and/or monitoring in accordance with
relevant legislation.


